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Further to the entry into force of regulation EU/2019/834 (EMIR Refit), ESMA published a Q&A on the 
exemption from reporting intragroup contracts. In the EMIR section of our website, you will find a 
template for the notification to the FSMA in case you decide to make use of this exemption. 

https://www.esma.europa.eu/press-news/esma-news/esma-updates-qa-emir-data-reporting-1

